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The Balfour yearbook store is now up and
running!!  Unlike in past years, there will not

be a document mailed home to families. This
year, students who are part of the hybrid

learning model will be given yearbook order
forms directly from their homeroom teachers

shortly after students return to the high
school. You will have the option to mail in an

order or to order online. Thank you for
supporting the high school yearbook. If you
have any questions please reach out to Miss
Smurthwaite (vsmurthwaite@lehighton.org)

at the high school. Enclosed is the link to
review over:

https://www.balfour.com/pennsylvania/lehigh
ton/lehighton-area-high-school

 
Thank you, 

Lehighton Area High School Yearbook
Committee

https://www.balfour.com/pennsylvania/lehighton/lehighton-area-high-school

